
 SCHEDULED POWER OUTAGE NOTICE 
Upgrading your neighborhood  

 
 

 

                                                                   

 
 
July 15, 2009 
 
 

Scheduled power outage 
Saturday, July 25, 2009, 2 - 5 a.m. 

 
Dear Resident or Business Owner, 
 
Puget Sound Energy is working to upgrade our electric system from our existing low-
voltage 55 kilovolt (kV) transmission line to our now current standard of 115 kV in the 
Enumclaw, Buckley and Wilkeson areas to increase reliability of the electric system and 
to meet additional demand. As part of this effort, PSE will be taking the Wilkeson 
substation, located at 213 Church St. in Wilkeson, offline early Saturday morning, July 
25. The work will be performed by Potelco, a PSE subcontractor. 
 
We are writing to provide you with notice and to ask for your patience while we make 
these improvements. Most importantly, we want to notify you that the project will 
require us to shut off the power to our customers between 2 and 5 a.m. on 
Saturday, July 25, to safely complete this work. Affected areas include the 
communities of Wilkeson and Carbonado and surrounding areas outlined on the map on 
the backside of this letter. 
 
We appreciate your understanding the need for this temporary disruption of your electric 
service while we upgrade our electric system. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please contact me at the number or address below. You may also call toll-free at 1-888-
225-5773. Select option 8, then dial extension 81-3937.   
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Bob Parker 
Sr. Project Manager  
Puget Sound Energy  
425-462-3937 
bob.parker@pse.com 
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